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1.     Resignation of Personnel 

The Superintendent received a letter from Art McCoy, maintenance, effective 

May 8, 2019 (letter stated May 9, but last day was May 8); Elizabeth Camis, 

instructional aide, regarding her resignation effective July 3, 2019. 

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education accept the resignation of Art McCoy, 

maintenance, effective May 8, 2019; and Elizabeth Camis, instructional aide, 

effective July 3, 2019.   

 

2. Increase in Employment of Personnel 

Michelle Jarosik is currently a .52 FTE Bright Beginnings Teacher. Michelle will 

be taking over the Early Childhood Special Education classroom in the morning 

and will teach an afternoon Bright Beginnings classroom increasing her to a 1.0 

FTE. This is not an increase in overall FTE for the district.  

 

Recommendation:  

That the Board of Education approves the increase in FTE for Michelle 

Jarosik from .52 FTE to 1.0 FTE.  

 

3.     Supplemental Retirement Bonus 

Per section 7.5 of the Professional Agreement between the Board of Education 

and Teacher’s Association of Pleasantdale IEA/NEA, the following bonus’ are for 

staff retiring at the end of the 2018-19 school year.  

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education approve the supplemental retirement bonus’ as 

follows: Maureen Olsen, $7,048.08; Sue Kremer, $2,428.00; Wendy Rydberg, 

$2,428.08. 

 

 

 
 


